

Dear Mountain Vista High School Parents,

You have been FLOCKED! In the past we have placed flamingos in the front yards of MVHS Juniors and Seniors and taped a note to doors asking for donations for After-Prom. As you can imagine we have had many birds fly away over the years! So this year we are stepping into the 21<sup>st</sup> century and flocking will be done virtually!

Flocking is the **ONE AND ONLY** fundraiser MVHS parents do to raise money for After-Prom. Last year the MVHS Community donated \$12,000 allowing MVHS Juniors and Seniors to attend After-Prom for free.

After-Prom provides a safe, secure, alcohol and drug free environment for students to continue their fun evening "after" the Junior-Senior Prom. Entertainment, activities and games are provided at MVHS. Amazing prizes are awarded at the end of the evening for those who stay to the end! After-Prom is supported by the parents and administration of MVHS.

## YOU HAVE NOW OFFICALLY BEEN FLOCKED!!

As this is **OUR ONLY FUNDRAISER for After- Prom**, please consider donating to this very worthwhile event!

Please click on the link below to make your donation securely on-line.

https://appsadp.dcsdk12.org/apex/f?p=233:1::::F233 ORG TYPE,F233 CHAPTER ID:CHAPTER,179

You may also mail a check payable to DCEF to DCEF 620 Wilcox St. Castle Rock, CO 80104 or drop your donation off at MVHS' Main Office. Please write MVHS After-Prom in the memo field of your check.

Thank you, in advance, for your consideration.

Please email any questions you may have to mountainvistaafterprom@hotmail.com

Sincerely,

Colleen Parante, Chairperson MVHS After- Prom 2018

